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Social Media and the Employee – Chicago, IL

Event

5.23.11


Rich Meneghello, a partner in the Portland, Oregon office, participated in a panel discussion at The

11th Annual Super Conference presented by InsideCouncel Magazine in Chicago May 23-24, 2011.

The topic of discussion was "Social Media and the Employee."
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